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Financial Report  

Tithes and offerings can be given online at mountgreylockbaptist.com/giving or mailed to: 
Mount Greylock Baptist Church | P.O. Box 922 | North Adams, MA 01247 

Psalm 122 

I was glad when they said unto me, Let us go into the 

house of the LORD. 2Our feet shall stand within thy gates, O 

Jerusalem. 3Jerusalem is builded as a city that is compact 

together: 4Whither the tribes go up, the tribes of the LORD, 

unto the testimony of Israel, to give thanks unto the name 

of the LORD. 5For there are set thrones of judgment, the 

thrones of the house of David. 6Pray for the peace of 

Jerusalem: they shall prosper that love thee. 7Peace be 

within thy walls, and prosperity within thy palaces. 8For my 

brethren and companions' sakes, I will now say, Peace be 

within thee. 9Because of the house of the LORD our God I 

will seek thy good. 
 
 

Online Service Schedule 
Sunday Morning and Wednesday Evening air 
live on Facebook and Youtube. 
 
Sunday 9:00am - Jr. Church Online  
Sunday 10:30am – Morning Service 
Sunday 7:00pm – Evening Service on Zoom 
Wednesday 7:00pm – Bible Study and Prayer 
 

Other groups and activities will be announced 
via our Facebook page and text message. 
 
 
 

  “       Deeper” Bible 
        study group 
           Zoom – 7PM  
We recently began our Deeper group on zoom. 
This is an interactive Bible study group where 
we discuss the passage of scripture from the 
morning message. All are welcome to attend, 
feel free to participate or simply listen along to 
the discussion. The zoom link is posted and 
emailed on Sunday afternoon. 
 

Last Week’s Giving   Actual   Budget   April Weekly Avg. 
Tithes and Offering   $1306.00    $1800.00   $2084.00 
Faith Promise Missions  $1116.00    $1040.00  $1021.00                                                                                         
Next Step Offering (Windows) $   $10,000  Next Step Total: $3000.00 



Missions Spotlight – Mike and Lenore Mislan | Philippines  

Dear Pastor, Friends and Brethren:  
 
WE’RE BACK! We are happy to report that our second attempt with clearances, passes, 
permits, check-points and flights have finally brought us home to our sending church where 
we have survived our second 14-day quarantine, and have gotten settled in.  
 
After inspecting my biopsy slides and the medical records I brought back with me, the initial 
consensus is that as my prostate and neighboring lymph nodes be removed, followed by 
radiation therapy. But lab results are still coming in which still have a bearing. I also need 
some skin cancer removed – so this make take a while. But I’m being treated at a good 

cancer center, have been jogging and enjoying yard work, and am gaining weight from being well fed.  
 
Thanks to live-streaming, I’m still preaching twice a week in the small church we are helping in Baguio City, Philippines, 
and have also been teaching a Wednesday night series in my sending church. Lord-willing, like a B-52 bomber being 
repaired in the hanger, I hope to return to the front lines after being patched-up – where “Seminary Startups” and the 
small church I am helping are awaiting us.  
 
One good thing that came out of my cancer treatment and this epidemic is that our son Jonathan, our daughter in law 
Anica, and our grandson Jason, as deputation missionaries are grounded with us at our sending church! So we are 
enjoying our cherished times with them.  Of course we are requesting prayer for my cancer treatments and also that our 
health plan will cover most my medical bills. I’d also like prayer regarding God’s perfect will. While my heart wants to 
continue serving in the Philippines, I realize we can’t keep coming back once a year for various medical needs. So please 
pray that we can know for certain His plan. We want to thank you for your understanding at this time, especially our 
sending church who has really came through for us - providing us a furnished place to stay, internet, a vehicle, kitchen, 
food stocks and more. Yes, even gallons of chocolate milk which they know I love!  
 
As always, on behalf of the Great Commission, 
 
Mike and Lenore Mislan 

  

 

 

Church Contact  

 

Missionaries of the Week 
Jon & Emily Rettig – Czeck Republic 
Scott and Tina Sandy – Northeast Seedline 
Erwin and Amy Santoos – New Zealand 
Donald and Marissa Sevigne – Cape Cod 
Tim and Alison Stephens – Cambodian Americans 
Frank and Marjorie Thompson – England 
Steve and Pam Thornton – Argentina 
Joshua and Joanna Town – Arabic in the U.S. 
Stephen and Marilyn Trask – Brazil 
John and Larissa Zwingle - Russia 
 

 

  Ravi Zacharias 
  Christian Apologist  

1946-2020 
 
“To sustain the belief that there is no God, atheism 
has to demonstrate infinite knowledge that there is o 
being in existence with infinite knowledge.” 
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